
To all our families     UPDATE and REMINDERS – THE LAST TWO WEEKS OF TERM       10th July 2023 

Please can all children years 1 – 5 have PE kit and outdoor footwear for PE in school every day this week. Ash & 

Beech keep to same arrangements as usual. 

PE kit will all be sent home with children this Friday, so they can arrive dressed ready for sports morning – NEXT 

MONDAY 17th July, arriving at normal time.  All should have now returned a slip to each child’s teacher stating what 

they are doing after the lunchtime picnic. Whilst we make use of all the shelter we have the children should have 

sunscreen applied before school and bring hats to wear. 

Music Assembly invitations have already been sent out. PLEASE USE FRONT ENTRANCE FOR ALL. 

Monday 10th    10.15am               Guitar assembly 

Wednesday 12th 9.30am Singing, cello and bass 

Wednesday 12th 1.15 pm Violin assembly 

Tuesday 18th   9.00 am  Recorder assembly – all year 2 

Wednesday 19th 11.15am Piano assembly 

All families who have requested for their children to start learning an instrument in September should have received 

an email with further details. 

Annual reports and related paperwork, together with our school organization for September, will be sent in 

envelopes ‘To the parents of …’ with each child at the end of Wednesday this week. Within the envelopes there are 

papers we ask for you to return before our open evening next Tuesday. 

Our year six children will receive their envelopes on Friday as there is a delay this year in the school’s receiving SAT 

results, following the Coronation Bank Holiday delaying the start of SATs week. 

We send one envelope for each child and ask that you open it at home. We emphasise to the children it is addressed 

to parents and not to them.  If it is impossible for your family to share it between both parents please email our 

office on admin@roselands.herts.sch.uk before midday Tuesday, so we make a second copy, which we will ask to be 

collected in person from the office. 

Thursday 13th July, this week, is the Hertfordshire transition day. All year 6 pupils are invited to attend their new 

secondary schools. They will have had direct contact from the secondary schools regarding timing and organization.  

All our pupils from EYFS to year 5 will start in their usual classes, at normal times, and then have some time in their 

new rooms with the staff they will be with from September, so we have our own transition day. The children will 

host their families to meet the staff and see their new rooms next Tuesday at our Open Evening. New Intake 

children, who will be starting in September, will visit their new classes during the morning, with their parents. 

We appreciate the importance of the transition process from class to class, aiming to make it as smooth as possible.  

Our staff are currently sharing knowledge of pupils they have taught with each other. Where we know children may 

find the process particularly tricky we have specific support in place. Please contact us if there is anything further 

you wish to discuss. 

Clubs this week: 

Last orchestra, netball, tennis, coding and robotics. 

NO CUBS AFTER SCHOOL NEXT WEEK 

Jane Carson 
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